
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St Michael and All Angels Catholic Primary School 

NEWSLETTER 

19th May 2023 

Virtue of the week- kindness 

 
Highlights of the week 

 

 

Congratulations and a super well done to all 

the Year 2 children who continued to work 

hard this week.   

As expected, the Yr 6 children in 

Kingswood and the Yr 5 children in Madrid 

represented their families and school in the 

best way ever. Well done boys and girls and 

thank you staff who looked after them so 

well. 

 

Yr 4 had a great time using their Geography 

skills in the local area today. Well done Yr 4. 

 

Each class has taken part in anxiety 

workshops this week. They have talked 

about what worries them and the different 

ways that they can cope with worries e.g. 

physical activity, talking or relaxing.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coming Up…  

Throughout May 

Year 2 – assessments 

15th-19th May 

Mental Health Awareness Week -theme anxiety  

12th-16th June 

Year 1- phonics assessments 

21st May 2023 

Yr 4/5/6 families wishing to express an interest in 

celebrating the sacrament of Holy Communion  

this June please attend the meeting at St 

Michael and All Angels parish church 21st May at 

6 p.m.  

School Closes today 

Friday 19th May for 2 

weeks 

School Opens Monday 

5th June 2023 
 

 

 

 

                         

 

 

After School Clubs 

This half term is a very short one with 

two bank holidays and some important 

assessments taking place for our 

children.  Rather than run very short 

clubs, we have decided to resume after 

school clubs fully after half term.  Look 

out for more information coming up.                                                            

        

School Uniform etc 

Please remember that long hair should 

be tied up. 

Rings, bracelets etc should be left at 

home. 

False nails or nail varnich should not be 

worn whislt in school. Please remove 

before returing to school each Monday.  



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Attendance and Punctuality  

 

Well done to everyone who attended 

school every day this half-term. 

 

We hope to have lots more 100% 

attenders next half-term.  

Mental Health Awareness 

Week 

5 Ways to Anxiety 

1. Physical activity 

2. Meditation 

3. Talking or sharing 

4. Problem solving 

5. Music 

6. Acts of kindness 

       Weekly Awards 

 Safeguarding Spotlight   

                                                                

Personal Space  

We all have the right to personal space. 

We should find ways to respect our own and others’ personal 

space. 

Take a moment to help your children explore how they feel in their 

personal space- comfort zone and discuss with them people 

allowed to enter to their personal space.  

 

       

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Have a lovely weekend.  We look forward to seeing you 

bright and early on Monday! 

  

 


